Pat Rich

From: Fran Vosbein <fran@sellpropertywithfran.com>
Sent: Monday, October 14, 2024 12:42 PM

To: Pat Rich

Subject: Re: 889 Manoo Court Diamondhead, MS. ( Varience)

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Thank you for sending me the information. After reviewing the application.for varience. | oppose and
my concerns are, Overflowing pool water flooding on adjacent property, drainage issues, and fill dirt
for enclosure if sloping towards the rear of the property lines.

Please confirm you received this email.

Thank you,

On Mon, Oct 14, 2024 at 10:53 AM Pat Rich <prich@diamondhead.ms.gov> wrote:

Ms. Vosbein,

As promised. The Diamondhead YouTube channelis
https://www.youtube.com/@cityofdiamondh 2/streams

J. Pat Rich

Development Coordinator

City of Diamondhead
5000 Diamondhead Circle
Diamondhead, MS 39525

228-242-1613



